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Executive Session 
 

The Springs Valley School Board met in Executive Session at 5:00 PM on Wednesday, 
the 27th of May, 2009, in the Learning Center.  The following were present:  Mr. Todd 
Marshall, Mr. Larry Pritchett, Mrs. Deborah Brothers, Mr. Willard Owen, Mr. Kevin 
Allstott, and Mr. Tony Galloway.  Mr. Todd Pritchett was also in attendance.  Mr. Gary 
Boyd, Mr. Josh Thompson, and Mr. Tony Whitaker were present for a portion of the 
meeting, and then left. 
 
The Executive Session adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
 
During the Executive Session, the Board discussed strategy with respect to collective 
bargaining, received information about prospective employees, and discussed individuals 
over whom the governing body has jurisdiction.  No subject matter was discussed in the 
Executive Session other than the subject matters specified in the public notice. 
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